
From: Diana Spain
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Support for variance request # C15-2021-0101 - 403/201 East Koenig Ln and 5613 Avenue F.
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:05:52 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Good morning, Ms. Ramirez,

I am a homeowner in the North Loop neighborhood (5410 Avenue F) and a member of the
North Loop Neighborhood Association.  I am writing you to let you know that, although I
cannot attend the Board of Adjustments meeting tonight about the above variance, I am in full
support of it.  I hope I have contacted you soon enough to communicate my support to the
Board.

Thank you very much,

Diana Spain
5410 Avenue F
Austin, TX 78751-1311
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